Dear Parents/Guardians of 8" Grade Students:

Qualifying 8" grade students will have the opportunity to attend a year end field trip to Cedar Point.
This trip is a behavior reward for students who have conducted themselves in accordance to the
Kennedy Handbook. The pertinent information is as follows:

WHERE: Cedar Point Amusement Park located in Sandusky, Ohio.
WHEN: Busses will leave at 6:45 a.m. on Friday, June 9" and return at approximately 10:00 p.m.
WHY:: End of the year behavior reward

HOW MUCH: $80 CASH (no checks accepted). Mrs. Clow, Mrs. McGuire and Mr. Karle will be
collecting payments and forms during 8" grade lunch. The price includes admission to Cedar Point,
unlimited fountain drinks, and the chartered bus.

COLLECTION DATES: Money will be collected during 8" grade lunches April 11, 12, & 13. If
you cannot make the necessary payment during this collection period, please contact Mrs. Clow, Mrs.
McGuire or Mr. Karle to make special arrangements. (Only $47, the Cedar Point ticket, can be
refunded. Bus fees are nonrefundable.)

INELIGIBLE STUDENTS: Students who commit one or more of the following infractions between
now and June 8™ will disqualify themselves from attending this field trip.

e Earning a suspension of any kind
e Earning 2 or more N's for RESPECT on the 2nd trimester report card through May 26th.

At the park students will be expected to travel in groups while teachers and chaperones tour the park
to ensure there are no problems. Please bring your child early during departure and be prompt when
picking up him/her.

Please return bottom portion with your payment during lunch on either April 11, 12, or 13, 2017.

| have read and discussed the criteria for attending Cedar Point with my son/daughter and accept the
guidelines.

Student Name: Date:

Parent/Guardian Signature: Date:




